
 

 
 
 

Bulletin Boards 
 
 
The Library provides bulletin boards in the public service 

areas.  Since space is limited, the types of items that may be 
posted must also be limited.  Space will be allocated in the 
following order of priority: information about the Library and its 
services; information supplied by local non-profit organizations 
(about upcoming events only); and, information supplied by 
local, state and national governments. 

 
Due to space and legal considerations, the Library will not 

post advertisements of any kind (except those announcing 
events and/or services sponsored and/or provided by local 
community organizations and government agencies).  
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